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You are invited to an information session at the Hintonburg Community Centre 1064 Wellington St on Thursday June 4th starting at 6pm-7:30 pm.

This community Safety event will be hosted by Cst Hunt and Cst Neilly from the Centertown and Wellington St Community Police Centers.

We will have a presenter Det Robinson from the Break & Enter Unit.  

We will also have a round table for those who want to express any concerns with Safety in the community.

Please RSVP by May 21st so we can plan for refreshments and Food

Please forward this to colleagues, businesses or any other persons who may benefit from this event.

Thanks in advance 

Cst Neilly 				&			 Cst Hunt
Wellington CPC						Centertown CPC
613-236-1222 ex 5871					613-236-1222 ex 5287
neillyd@ottawapolice.ca					huntm2@ottawapolice.ca
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